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Daisy Class

Celebrations
We talked about celebrations this 

week and thought about celebrations 
we enjoy such as birthdays, Christmas, 

Eid, Easter, Diwali, New Year and 
Bonfire night. What do you celebrate 

at home? 
Please bring in any pictures of family 
celebrations for us to share with the 

class and display in the classroom! 

Challenge!
With a grown up, can you have 
a go at using scissors at home? 
Perhaps you could try cutting 
along a zigzag line or cutting 

around a simple picture? Make 
sure you are always sitting 

down in a safe place and with a 
grown up to help you. 

IMPORTANT!
On Wednesday 12th December we 
will be having our annual Christmas 
Party and Pantomime. This will be 

held at school in the afternoon. 
PLEASE NOTE! AM Nursery will be 

closed and both AM and PM 
children will attend in the 

afternoon only on Wednesday 12th

December for party and pantomime 
fun!

ZooLab
On Monday 12th November, the 

children will be enjoying a visit from 
ZooLab (www.zoolabuk.com) 

For further information about the 
learning taking place this half term, 

please see the Daisy Learning Map on 
the school website or view it on the 

'Daisy News' board outside the gates. 

Reminders 
- Please make sure that you have paid 
for the trips that will be taking place 
this term. The total is £7.05. The 

easiest way to pay for these events is 
via ParentPay and this would be the 

preferred method of payment. 
- If your child is unwell and will not be 

attending Daisy class please make 
sure that you let the school office 

know. Thank you. 

All About Me
We finished off our 'All About Me' 
topic this week by sharing our home 
made 'All About Me' posters with 
the class. We loved finding out all 
about lots of your special moments 

and favourite things! We loved 
hearing about the autumn walks you 
went on during half term too and we 
loved using the pinecones and leaves 

in our play! 


